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21st April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Please see attached leaflet regarding our new Management Information System for the school. 
This system will allow the school to communicate with parents via in app messaging and emails.  It 
will allow you to pay for school dinners and show you a real time balance. 
 
We will be sending your welcome email via Arbor for you to sign in.  If you have not received your 
email by 26th April 2023 or are having problems logging in please contact the office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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